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Receive Report, Conduct Public Hearing and Provide Direction to Staff Regarding: 1) Appeal by Edward
Oberweiser, et al. of the Planning Commission’s January 28, 2015 Decision to Approve a Mitigated Negative
Declaration for the Hare Creek Center Project; and 2) Appeal by Group II Real Estate of the Planning
Commission’s January 28, 2015 Decision to Deny Development Permits for the Proposed Hare Creek Center
Project. Project Location: 1250 Del Mar Drive; Permits: CDP 8-13, DR 7-13, USP 5-13 and LLA 3-14.
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